
 
 

24/7 Free Helpline: Text 234   Phone 0800 376 633 Email: talk@youthline.co.nz 

Webchat: www.youthline.co.nz/web-chat-counselling Counselling Services: Online 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for taking part in the Southland Youth Expo 2022.  

 

Your support is crucial to our efforts to provide opportunities for youth to have a better understanding 

of what is available to them and their peers across our Southland region.  

 

This donation is key to supporting the general costs of organising a large-scale event like this expo.  

Other than this donation we also request one responsible person to represent your organisation in a 

few meetings (TBC) to organise the final details of this expo and each involved provider.    

 

Thank you in advance for your contribution.  

Here are the ways you can contribute towards the Youth Expo in Southland: 

 

— Donate online at https://givealittle.co.nz/org/youthlinesouthland 

— Call us at 03 21 10031 or 021 028 62353 

— Transfer to our bank account number: 03-1750-0088886-000 

— E-mail us with an invoice or any other request at southland@youthline.co.nz 
 
 

Ngā mihi, 
 

Geraldo Miranda 
Community Development Manager 
Youthline Southland 

  

Youthline Southland 
E haere tahi ana. E haere tipu tahi ana. 
Walking together. Growing together. 

Youthline Southland 

03 211 0031 

April / May 2022 
southland@youthline.co.nz 

Donation - Southland Youth Expo 

46 Kelvin St, Invercargill 

www.youthline.co.nz

youthlinesouthinc 

 @youthlinesouthland 

Kia ora, 
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